
280 N. Grant Avenue, Columbus, Ohio 43215 
614-224-9522  |  Fax 614-240-5928 

office@stpatrickcolumbus.org | www.stpatrickcolumbus.org

PASTOR 
Fr. Paul Marich, O.P. | 614-240-5917 
frpaulmarich@stpatrickcolumbus.org

PAROCHIAL VICARS
Fr. Albert Dempsey, O.P. | 614-240-5919 

fralbert@ stpatrickcolumbus.org
Fr. Michael Donahue, O.P. | 614-240-5925 
frmichaeldonahue@stpatrickcolumbus.org
Fr. Edmund Ditton, O.P. | 614-240-5914

IN RESIDENCE
Fr. Stephen Dominic Hayes, O. P. | Prior, St. Patrick Priory 

stephen.dominic.hayes@opeast.org
Fr. Paul J. Keller, O.P. | Director, Office of Divine Worship 

divineworship@columbuscatholic.org
Fr. Thomas Blau, O.P. | Barnabas Ministry  

frthomasblauop@gmail.com

MASS SCHEDULE
Monday-Friday 7:00 & 11:45 a.m. 
Saturday 7:00 a.m., Vigil 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:00, 9:00, 10:30 a.m. & 12:00 Noon (ad orientem) 
Holy Days of Obligation: Vigil 6:30 p.m., 7:00 & 10:00 a.m.,  

12:00 Noon (ad orientem), 6:30 p.m.

CONFESSIONS
Monday-Friday, 12:15 p.m. until all are heard 

Saturday: 4:00 p.m.  •  Sunday: thirty minutes before each Mass

DIOCESAN SHRINE OF SAINT MARGARET OF CASTELLO, O.P.
Kristen Phillips, Guild Secretary  |  614-240-5915

PARISH STAFF
Business Manager Frank Hartge 

businessmanager@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-240-5911
Office Administrator office@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-240-5910

Director of Religious Education Sr. Leonarda Zielinska 
O.P., sisterop@stpatrickcolumbus.org 

Director of Music Kathleen Tully 
kathleen@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-224-9522, ext.152

BULLETIN DEADLINE:   
Please submit bulletin items a minimum of one week  

in advance of publication to Keelin Johnson, Bulletin Editor,  
at keelinjohnson@stpatrickcolumbus.org.

Dominican 
Friars

AA  SSaaccrreedd  TTrruusstt  

ssiinnccee  11885500

catholiccemeteriesofcolumbus.org

 St. Joseph Cemetery Lockbourne
 Resurrection Cemetery Lewis Center
 Holy Cross Cemetery  Pataskala
 Mt. Calvary Cemetery  Columbus

Now 
Enrolling! 

Learn more about the 
19 Primrose schools 
in Central Ohio.

PrimroseSchools.com/columbus

TO ADVERTISE HERE, 
CALL DEE PRINTING 
AT (614) 777-8700
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Holy MatriMony is 
one Man and  
one WoMan

CENTRAL LOCATION 
403 E. Broad St. 

614-221-6665

NORTHWEST LOCATION 
4661 Kenny Rd. 

614-451-5900
www.egan-ryan.com

ADAM PASTERNACK
Realtor
Parishioner
Call or text for 
Free Consultation
614-361-0276
adam.pasternack@exprealty.com

Buoni Remodeling LLC   From Start to Finish...

Jeff Buoni, Contractor     614-560-5482
www.buoniremodeling.com

Virtual Psychiatry Holistic Care
Dr. Justin Hendricks

Book a virtual appointment at:
MirrorHealthClinic.com

In Gratitude to
St. Patrick 

Catholic Church
 –The Pultz Family

HANDYMAN SERVICE
DEDICATED TO USING CAPABLE, 

QUALIFIED CRAFTSMEN

(614) 761-0240

Handyman  
OnCall® Est.1993

HEATING AND COOLING
RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Gas • Oil • Electric • Heat Pumps • Humidifiers
1296 Dublin Road • www.Favret.com • 614-488-5211

Dr. James B. Albright
Dr. Stephen E. Schnulo

Dr. Jonathan J. Lytle
Family Eye Care

89 E. Wilson Bridge Rd., Worthington
614-885-7464

THE PROFESSION ALL LLC
Established and Operating since 1993

A Complete Building Maintenance Company
All types of Flooring Restoration and Maintenance

Building Maintenance Plans and Consultations as well
CALL TO SCHEDULE YOUR FREE ESTIMATE AND QUOTE

614-496-4438 • theprofessionall4438@gmail.com

Plumbing – Heating – Cooling
614-299-7700

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1967

Scan the QR code 
below to

access our
WeShare

Online Giving. Lee Ann Clements
Marlene A. Clements

Mary Tonneman
Norman L. Clements

“Serving families for generations.”

Maeder Quint TiberiMaeder Quint Tiberi
FUNERAL HOMEFUNERAL HOME

1068 S. HIGH STREET
614-444-1185

MaederQuintTiberi.com

M.A.  SOUDERS Inc.

Professional Fertilization & Turf Management
614-875-3122

7910 Main St., Orient • masouders.com

914 W. BROAD ST., COLS.
614-224-2422 • 224-2901• 224-9706 (Fax)

Carry-Out Orders Available • M-Sat. 6-3  Sun. 7-2

EASTWAY SUPPLIES
Wholesale Plumbing & Heating

1561 Alum Creek Drive

614-252-3650Jack W. Stickle, II – Proprietor

(614) 851-0099

Eternal World Television Network

ewtn.com

MATER DEI ACADEMY
Private Education in a Catholic EnvironmentPrivate Education in a Catholic Environment

Using the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic ChurchUsing the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic Church
Since 1971 • Grades K-8Since 1971 • Grades K-8

614-231-1984    www.materdeiacademy.org

2000 Polaris Parkway
ColumbusClassical.org

614-245-5547

Classical curriculum, no screens
Partner with parents, not the state

Teaching knowledge.  Forming virtue.

Jim Atkinson, CFP, AIF, MPAS
Managing Director

www.cbuscapital.com
“Our business is helping yours.”

694 Moon Rd. | hvacnorthland.com | 614-268-3933
24/7 Emergency Service | 100% Satisfaction Guarantee

LET’S NAVIGATE
CANCER TOGETHER

Cindy Cathcart
https://thecancerteam.com/
info@thecancerteam.com

Teri Gilmore, Realtor, ABR 
Parishioner
GILMORE GROUP HOMES 
614-579-5149
TeriGilmoreRealtor@gmail.com 
www.GilmoreGroupHomes.com
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From the Desk of the Pastor

Fatima Procession, the Graduation Mass and Brunch, Vacation 
Bible School, and Rosary Sunday, to name just a few things. 
2024 has certainly been a year of grace for St. Patrick’s!

And now we enter into 2025 – a Jubilee Year! May this 
upcoming year of grace be filled with many blessings, from the 
One from whom all blessings flow!
God bless you,
Fr. Paul, O.P.

INTRODUCING “DONUT SUNDAY”
In January, we’ll be officially taking a new approach to our 
First Sunday Socials, after a couple months of experimenting 
with some options. Sunday, January 5th, the Solemnity of the 
Epiphany of the Lord, will be the first official “Donut Sunday.” 
Coffee and doughnuts will be available in Patrick Hall after 
all Masses on that Sunday. Going forward, Donut Sunday 
will normally take place on the first Sunday of the month all 
throughout the year (including the summers), unless there is 
some important calendar conflict (as happened this month with 
Thanksgiving weekend). In those rare cases, Donut Sunday will 
simply be moved to another Sunday of the month. We will 
no longer call these events “First Sunday Socials.” Additionally, 
different parish ministries or outside organizations will usually 
have a promotional table set up in Patrick Hall on Donut 
Sunday, showcasing their ministry or organization. While there 
won’t be donuts available after the 5:00 p.m. Vigil Mass on the 
first weekend of the month, special parish social events (such 
as Trivia Night, spaghetti dinners, or the chili cook-off) will 
continue to begin immediately after the Vigil Mass, so there 
will be plenty of social events available for those who usually 
attend Mass on Saturday evenings (please note, these will not 
necessarily be on the first weekend of the month, but will 
vary). As a reminder, on other Sundays of the month, everyone 
is welcome to come to Patrick Hall for coffee and doughnuts 
from 10:00 a.m.-12:00 Noon; this is not just for CCD families. 
A special thanks to Marian Hyden, who has organized teams of 
volunteers for both Donut Sundays and for the other Sundays 
when CCD is in session. If you’re interested in helping out as 
a coffee and donut volunteer, contact Marian at: kmhyden@
sbcglobal.net.

NEXT SUNDAY – INCENSE AT 9:00 A.M. MASS
On Sunday, January 5th, the Solemnity of the Epiphany of the 
Lord, please be advised that incense will be used at the 9:00 
a.m. Mass, in addition to its regular use at the 5:00 p.m., 10:30 
a.m., and Noon Masses.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
There will be no Tuesday Eucharistic Adoration on New Year’s 
Eve. Regular Tuesday Adoration will resume on Tuesday, 
January 7th.

Today we celebrate the Feast of the Holy Family of Jesus, 
Mary, and Joseph. For the families of our parish, especially 
those with small children, this feast gives us a moment to 
reflect upon an important reality of the Incarnation – that the 
Word became flesh and dwelt among us, dwelling in a human 
family. Jesus was a baby like any baby, and Mary and Joseph 
had to care for Him as all parents are called to tend and nurture 
their children. If there is ever a stressful moment at home, or 
if you find yourself juggling all the duties of raising children, 
remember that you are not alone – Mary and Joseph were there 
too, caring for their tiny child, who is God in human flesh!

We also find ourselves on the last Sunday of the calendar 
year. With each passing year, it is not simply a turning over 
of the calendar, but also another mark in time since the birth 
of Christ. Until Christ returns, we’ll keep track of the time in 
the number of years. From almost the very beginning of 2024, 
this year has been particularly transformative in my own life, 
as I received the news that I would become the new pastor 
on January 12th. And so began a five-month time of transition 
with Fr. Stephen Alcott before I took over as pastor on June 
10th. Since then, time has flown – I can’t believe that my 
installation as pastor by Bishop Fernandes took place exactly 
six months ago today!

But there was a lot more that happened at St. Patrick’s in 
2024 besides a change in pastor. Here are a few of the highlights 
of some other important events in the history of our parish 
which happened this past year:
-	 In April, the retirement of Susan Livingston as our parish 

secretary after 42 years of service.
-	 In May, the ordination and first Masses of our parish sons, 

Fr. Tyler Carter and Fr. Michael Haemmerle.
-	 In June, the celebration of the 25th anniversary of 

ordination to the priesthood for Fr. Thomas Blau, O.P.
-	 In December, the veneration of the relic of the skull of St. 

Thomas Aquinas, which drew around 3,000 people to our 
church.
Not to mention all the baptisms, weddings, funerals, 

and other important events in the lives of our parish families 
throughout this year, as well as our regular annual events like 
Candlemas, the St. Patrick Vigil and Procession, Holy Week, 
Confirmation, First Communion, the May Crowning, the 



DATES TO REMEMBER
The Parish Office will be closed  
December 31st and January 1st.  

There will be no Confessions on January 1st.

Sunday, December 29
Little Margaret’s Charity 5th Sunday Collection
No CCD
	 1:15 p.m.	 Baptism (Gallery)

Monday, December 30
	 6:30 p.m.	 Altar Boy Christmas Party 
		    (PH, Church)
Tuesday, December 31
	 11:00 p.m. 	 Holy Hour and Confessions
		  (Church)

Wednesday, January 1
Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God
Holy Day of Obligation

Friday, January 3
	 6:00 p.m.	 AHG Dominican Rite Mass and 
		  Award Ceremony/Reception
		    (Church, PH)

Saturday, January 4
	 7:30 a.m.	 That Man is You (Kolbe)

Sunday, January 5
Donut Sunday
	10:15-11:30 a.m.	 CCD (PH, AH, 2nd FL.)

Chesterton Academy of St. Benedict, a classical high school 
(grades 9-12) in the Catholic Tradition will be hosting a 
table in Patrick Hall for Donut Sunday on January 5th after 
all Masses. Come discover the Chesterton difference with 
the integrated curriculum, excellent spiritual formation, and 
affordable tuition. For additional information, please visit 
chestertoncolumbus.org.

BULLETIN DEADLINES
Deadline for January 12 is January 3
Deadline for January 19 is January 10
Deadline for January 26 is January 17
Submit at: keelinjohnson@stpatrickcolumbus.org

PARKING REMINDER FOR HOLY DAYS
St. Patrick parishioners may park in Columbus State Lots #25 
(Grant Avenue) and #15 (Adjacent to ours) without charge the 
following times for Holy Days:
Tuesday, December 31 – 4:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m.
Wednesday, January 1 – 7:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

MASS SCHEDULE  
AND INTENTIONS

SATURDAY, December 28
	 5:00 p.m.	 Those enrolled in the St. Margaret Octave

SUNDAY, December 29 – 
The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph (F)
	 7:00 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the Christmas Novena
	 9:00 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the St. Margaret Octave
	10:30 a.m.	 Parishioners and Benefactors
	12:00 p.m.	 +David Chellis

MONDAY, December 30
	 7:00 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the Christmas Novena
	11:45 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the St. Margaret Octave

TUESDAY, December 31
	 7:00 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the Christmas Novena
	11:45 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the St. Margaret Octave
	 5:00 p.m.	 +Jody Munhall

WEDNESDAY, January 1 – 
MARY, MOTHER OF GOD (S)
	12:00 a.m.	 Parishioners and Benefactors
	 7:00 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the Christmas Novena
	10:00 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the St. Margaret Octave
	12:00 p.m.	 Deceases Parents, Benefactors, Familiars, 
		    Brothers, and Sisters of the Order of Preachers

THURSDAY, January 2 – 
Sts. Basil the Great and Gregory Nazianzen,  
Bishops and Doctors of the Church (M)
	 7:00 a.m.	 Those enrolled in the Christmas Novena
	11:45 a.m.	 Laura Ussery

FRIDAY, January 3 – Holy Name of Jesus (M)
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Terri L. Schork (Jones)
	11:45 a.m.	 Richard and Eileen Baumer
	 6:00 p.m.	 AHG Mass

SATURDAY, January 4 –  
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Religious (M)
	 7:00 a.m.	 Amanda Kelley
	 5:00 p.m.	 +Mary Jasiewicz

SUNDAY, January 5 – 
THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD (S)
	 7:00 a.m.	 Parishioners and Benefactors
	 9:00 a.m.	 +Flaminio Cervi
	10:30 a.m.	 +Victor Dosch
	12:00 p.m.	 +Jim Maholm, Jr.



THE APPEAL 2024
Saint Patrick Parish has reached our pledged 
goal for The Appeal for 2024. Thank you to 
everyone who has contributed. If you have 
not completed the payment of your pledge 

yet, now is the time to do so, in order for our parish to start 
receiving our rebate. Once all pledges have been paid in full, 
100% of all funds received until the close of The Appeal in March 
will come back to the parish. If you have not made a pledge or 
one-time donation yet, all parishioners are encouraged to do 
so, as funds from the rebate will contribute to two important 
capital projects: a new roof for the parish center, and improved 
lighting for the church. More details about these projects will 
be coming in the new year.

BAPTISM CLASS FOR FIRST-TIME PARENTS
January 8 at 7:00 p.m.

2nd floor Parish Center Classroom.
Preregistration is required.

Please contact the Parish Office to sign up.
Future classes will be on the 2nd Wednesday of each month.

THAT MAN IS YOU
Men of the parish, you are invited to TMIY fellowship on 
Saturday mornings in Aquinas Hall. We start at approximately 
7:40 a.m., right after the 7:00 a.m. Saturday Mass (please note 
on First Saturdays of each month, we will start at approximately 
8:25 a.m., after Fatima Devotions in the church). Grow in 
faith and friendship with other men striving to know the Lord 
better! Any questions, call Kevin McNamara at 614-598-8405.

AN EXPERIENCE OF HOPE  
POST-ABORTION HEALING GROUP
Experience of Hope is a confidential, safe place, providing 
support, prayer, hope, and reconciliation in the context of 
spiritual renewal. Meets every third Wednesday in the Library. 
For more information, contact Judy Schlueter, RN, MAPC at 
614-537-6452. 

CONFRATERNITY OF THE MOST HOLY ROSARY
We invite all parishioners to join us on this spiritual 
journey. Our meetings are held on the third Thursday 
of every month at 7:00 p.m. in the Kolbe Room on the 
second floor. 
To receive news and emails, please sign up for the Flocknote 
Rosary Confraternity group. For more information, please 
contact Beth Atkinson at bethaatkinson@msn.com or call 
740-404-1913.

CATHOLIC IN RECOVERY
Wednesdays, 7:30-8:30 p.m.
St. Patrick’s Library. 

Catholic Sacramental recovery resources for those seeking 
freedom from alcoholism and drug addiction. For more 
information, please visit: www.catholicinrecovery.com or 
contact Jon at circolumbus@gmail.com or 614-588-4022.
If you cannot meet on Wednesdays, please join us at 
St. Peter Church, 6899 Smoky Row Road, Columbus, OH 
43235 on Monday evenings from 8:00-9:00 p.m. 

2025 CALENDARS
Sincere thanks and appreciation to Catholic Cemeteries of 
Columbus for their generous gift of the 2025 Catholic Art 
calendar for all of our parish families. The calendars are 
available in the gallery while supplies last.

THE FRIENDS OF THE JOSEPHINUM 
15TH ANNUAL CLERGY WHO COOK
Friday, January 31st, 2025 | Jessing Center
Clergy from the Columbus Diocese and 

beyond will don aprons and whip up their tastiest dishes. With 
multiple awards up for grabs, it’s a holy culinary competition! 
Every bite supports the seminarians at the Pontifical College 
Josephinum. 

This event is currently sold-out, but you can help 
your favorite clergy chef team win the Grand Chef 
Award by making a gift in their name! See the list of 
chefs and cast your vote online at:

www.pcj.edu/clergywhocook. If you would like to join a 
waiting list for potential ticket availability in January, please 
email Kathy Miller at Events4FOJ@gmail.com.



LITTLE FLOWER SHOWERS
Little Flower Showers is hosting a baby shower for Latawn, a 
bright and ambitious 20-year-old, who is preparing for one of 
life’s greatest joys—the arrival of her baby girl, Ta’nayla!
Together with her boyfriend Tobias, 19, she is eagerly looking 
forward to starting their family and creating a better future. 
Both Latawn and Tobias dream of providing Ta’nayla with a 
loving and stable home while pursuing their own goals. Latawn 
hopes to return to school to study cosmetology and eventually 
own a salon, while Tobias is exploring opportunities in real 
estate or a trade.
Currently, the young couple is working hard to find jobs 
and move to a safer neighborhood where they can raise their 
daughter. Despite the challenges they face, they are filled with 
hope and determination. This baby shower is a wonderful way 
to show Latawn and Tobias that they are not alone on this 
journey and that their community supports them.
We hope everyone can join us for the baby shower to celebrate 
Latawn and her growing family! Please see the attached 
invitation for the time and place of the shower and a link to 
Latawn’s Amazon gift registry to make it easy to pick a special 
gift for her and baby Ta’nayla.
Note: Latawn and Tobias do not own a car and would deeply 
appreciate assistance in transporting the gifts to their home 
after the baby shower. Please text or call Wei Kozlowski at 
614-439-3033 if you are interested in helping.

Join Little
Flower Showers

for a shower 
Latawn & Baby Ta'Nayla 

HONORING

JANUARY 11 ,  2025

ST.  PATRICK CHURCH
AQUINAS HALL

2:30-4 :30PM

REGISTRY MAY BE FOUND AT
HTTPS://AMZN.TO/41PFSCE

LITTLE MARGARET’S CHARITY – HELPING THOSE IN NEED
Fifth Sunday Collection – This Weekend!

Your help is needed! Please donate to this month’s Fifth Sunday collection! Little Margaret’s Charity continues 
to assist your fellow parishioners who are struggling with various financial concerns, and downtown charities face increasing 
demand for their services. In 2023, donations totaled $51,411.00; assistance and charitable donations expenses were 
$60,451.00, for a deficit of $9,040.00. In 2024 to date, donations have totaled just $37,052.00. Parishioner requests for 
assistance continue, totaling $31,328.00 so far. Your support is urgently needed and appreciated!
Please use the envelope in your monthly packet or the online WeShare platform: https://stpatrickcolumbus.
weshareonline.org.
Some background: Inspired by Saint Margaret of Castello, O.P. the ministry known as Little Margaret’s Charity has 
served as St. Patrick’s charitable arm for over fifteen years.
Fifth Sunday Collections: Four times a year, during the months which include a fifth Sunday, the 2nd Collection at all 
Masses benefits Little Margaret’s Charity.
Poor Box: Funds dropped in the poor boxes in the church also support the various causes of Little Margaret’s Charity.
Donations to Little Margaret’s Charity through the 5th Sunday Collection and the Poor Box support parishioners in need, 
as well as a number of pro-life organizations, including Ohio Right to Life, Greater Columbus Right to Life, Women’s Care 
Center, PDHC, and Bethesda Healing Ministry. The poor and homeless of downtown are also aided by contributions to the 
Holy Family Soup Kitchen, Faith Mission, J.O.I.N., and the Community Kitchen.
Little Margaret’s Charity also sponsors the annual Giving Tree at Christmas. The 2024 Giving Tree campaign enabled us 
to help nine families, a total of 40 individuals, enjoy a little brighter Christmas. Parishioners donated nearly $3,000.00 in 
gift cards, and about $3,000.00 in cash, to assist these parish families.
Additionally, Little Margaret’s Charity is in the process of enhancing our efforts in corporal works of mercy. Volunteers are 
needed! Contact the Parish Office for details on how you can help! Thank you for your generosity!



Solemnity of Mary,
Mother of God

Holy Day of Obligation

FULL SCHEDULE
Tuesday, December 31, 2024

5:00pm Vigil Mass (no music, no incense)
11:00pm Holy Hour with Confessions

Singing of the Te Deum at Midnight

Wednesday, January 1, 2025
12 Midnight Mass (music, incense)

7:00am Mass (no music, no incense)
10:00am Mass (music, no incense)

12 Noon Mass (music, incense, ad orientem)

There will be no confessions on January 1st



ST. PATRICK’S 2025
MARCH FOR LIFE PILGRIMAGE
Depart: Thursday, January 23rd – early morning
Return: Saturday, January 25th – late evening
Our pilgrimage tentatively includes: Vigil Mass for Life at the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception, 
March for Life Expo, Annual National Prayer Service, US Holocaust Memorial Museum, Saint John Paul II National Shrine, 
National Monuments, Prayer at Planned Parenthood, Street Evangelization, and more!

This is a pilgrimage open to families. It would be wonderful if minors could be accompanied by an adult. It is a great family 
experience, if possible!

Cost: $150.00/person to cover transportation, housing, and food.
Scholarships for individuals and family groups are readily available.

We will be sleeping on the floor at Sacred Heart Church in Bowie, Maryland. We can accommodate families with infants

Protecting God’s Children (PGC) is required for anyone 18 and older. PGC classes and fingerprinting should try to be 
done before the end of 2024. The sooner the better. More information and instructions can be found in the registration forms. 

Registration forms and a $50.00 deposit are due ASAP to hold your seat on the trip. The remaining $100.00 is due by 
January 12th. Make checks payable to “St. Patrick Church” with “March for Life” in the memo. 

Return forms and checks with “Attn: March for Life” to:
St. Patrick Church, 280 N. Grant Avenue, Columbus, OH 43215
Registration forms available at: www.stpatrickcolumbus.org/
march-for-life
For more information, contact Lorraine Vance: vances@embarqmail.com 
or 740-965-2674.

Be a voice for the voiceless!



ARE YOU A REGISTERED MEMBER  
OF ST. PATRICK?

	 Have you moved away from your parents’ home?
	 Are you newly married and starting your own family?
	 Are you over the age of twenty-one and/or making 

contributions?
	 Are you new to the area and just haven’t gotten around to 

establishing a parish, but love St. Patrick’s?
	 If you answered “yes” to any of the above, you may not 

actually be registered. Please stop by the Parish Office or 
visit our parish website to do so.

To avoid problems or misunderstandings, especially when 
planning Baptisms, Marriages, or other requests for the parish, 
etc., be sure that you are a registered and active member of 
the parish.

“WESHARE” THE PARISH’S  
ONLINE GIVING PLATFORM

Online giving helps ensure a reliable cash flow for the parish, 
allowing timely payment of expenses such as utilities and 
payroll, even when parishioners are away or unable to attend 
Mass for reasons of inclement weather or illness. WeShare, 
our online giving platform, allows you to make direct transfers 
from your bank account, or use debit/credit cards for your 
Sunday offering, as well as all Holy Day and special collections. 
Tightly integrated with our parish data management system, 
WeShare eliminates nearly all the parish’s time-consuming 
tasks associated with the donation envelopes and bank bill 
pay: sorting and counting checks, preparing bank deposits, 
and manually entering each contribution. We are confident 
that you will find WeShare a convenient way to support  
St. Patrick’s! It is easily accessible from the “Give” dropdown 
menu on the parish’s web page at: www.stpatrickcolumbus.
org. The system is also handy for paying fees such as CCD, 
Vacation Bible School, and more.

AUTOMATIC BILL PAY THROUGH YOUR BANK

Many parish families use their bank’s automatic bill pay service 
for making their weekly offering. When doing so, please be 
sure to use your “envelope/ID number” where the system asks 
for your account number.

IF YOU HAVE CHANGED YOUR STREET ADDRESS, 
PHONE NUMBER, OR EMAIL ADDRESS

Please inform the office so that we may update your records.

YOUR ENVELOPE ID NUMBER IS IMPORTANT!

Each parish family or single member is assigned an ID number, 
commonly referred to as your “envelope number.” Whether 
you use the monthly envelopes, the parish’s WeShare online 
donation system, or your bank’s bill pay service, we must have 
your “envelope number” to properly identify your donation as 
coming from you. It helps us to compile an accurate year-end 
statement for your tax preparation, and also documents your 
support of the parish should you apply for the parish school 
tuition grant. 
NOTE: Checks placed in the collection basket at Mass must 
be in an envelope with your name written on the envelope, to 
ensure proper credit.

CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTION DEADLINE

The deadline for charitable contributions to Saint Patrick 
Church for the tax year is December 31st. Please be mindful 
that your year-end giving must be received by December 31st 
in order to be deposited and credited to St. Patrick’s account 
for 2024. All donations received after December 31st will be 
included in the 2025 end-of-year statement. 
SPECIAL NOTE FOR WESHARE USERS: Processing your 
donation can take as long as seven days. We recommend 
that WeShare donations be made by December 28th 
to ensure credit in 2024.

GIVE SMARTER: SUPPORT ST. PATRICK CHURCH 
AND LOWER YOUR TAXES

You can use funds in your retirement account to support  
St. Patrick Church. The Charitable IRA Rollover allows 
donors who are 70 ½ years or older to transfer up to $105,000 
from a traditional or Roth IRA to a qualified charity like 
The Catholic Foundation, which manages the St. Patrick 
Vocations Youth Endowment Fund. 
An endowment fund is a longer-term, sustained investment 
designed to provide a perpetual source of income to our parish. 
Regardless of your age, you can support St. Patrick Church 
while still qualifying for a tax deduction. Contributions to the 
St. Patrick Vocations Youth Endowment Fund can also 
be made in the form of cash, appreciated stocks, and other 
assets. 
For more information on how you can make a real-world 
impact on the future of St. Patrick Church and the Catholic 
faith, please contact Scott Hartman at 614-443-8893, ext.104 
or shartman@catholic-foundation.org.

QUESTIONS? PLEASE CONTACT FRANK HARTGE AT:
BUSINESSMANAGER@STPATRICKCOLUMBUS.ORG OR 614-240-5911



SUNDAY COLLECTION 
12/22/24	 Actual	 Budget	 Over/Under
Weekly Offertory:	 $30,564.00	 $28,350.00	 $2,214.00
Other Income (parish activities, programs):	 $1,190.00	 $630.00	 $560.00
Capital Repair Fund 	 $10,315.00	 $200.00	 $10,115.00

Total Income:	 $42,069.00	 $29,180.00	 $12,889.00
Year to Date Offertory:	 YTD Actual	 YTD Budget	 YTD Over/Under
	 $695,675.00	 $679,022.00	 $16,653.00

Your offertory donation supports the day-to-day operations of your parish!

2nd Collections (Diocesan, Dominican, Other)
Little Margaret’s Charity	 $388.00
Diocesan Charities	 $150.00
Retirement for Religious	 $125.00
Ukraine Relief – Dominican Sisters	 $50.00
Ukraine Relief – Catholic Relief Services	 $50.00
Holy Land	 $ 25.00
Christmas Flowers	 $20.00
Total Offerings from 2nd Collections:	 $808.00

https://stpatrickcolumbus. 
weshareonline.org

Patrick Michael Griffin
Stephen Zachary Wise
Michael Alan Mathias
Helen Cahill-Coyle
Susan Rhees Clark
Michael J. McVey
Michael J. Pocock

Joyce Cuneo
John J. Augustus

Dorothy Ann Bryne
Patrick J. Purcell

Charlotte Hohenberger
Patrick Michael O’Brien

Norman Clements
Cecelia Doyle-Farney
Constance Magnacca
Maceo Nhem Llamas

Walter Richard Carroll

Fr. John S. Fitzhenry, O.P.
Lisa Diane Piazza Ely

Patrick M. Fallon
Maria Teresa Chavez Padilla
Sr. Matthias Sterner, O.P.

Sr. Mary Faith Dargan, O.P.
Dale Jack Hasson

Mary Shank
Josephine Munhall

Sr. Maxine Shonk, O.P.
John Arscott

Sr. Maureen Cannon, O.P.
Jerry Freewalt

Rev. Vincent McKiernan
Deacon Melvin Hawkins

Deacon Peter Labita
Msgr. Francis J. Meagher

Mary Lou Kreber

Frank Kreber
Sr. Irene Eckerman, O.P.

Sr. Rose Bowen, O.P.
Ruth Marie Beckman

Keith Lister
George Crawford

Dave Jordan
Brenda Jordan

Mary Ann McCarrick
Helen Richard

Gary Baker
Thomas Coss
Violet Allwein

Lori Ann Heitzenrater
Richard C. Nohle, Sr.

Abid Jivanjee
Michaela Towers

Please pray for our parishioners and family members who died this past year
and for the consolation of their families.

May the souls of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.
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 St. Joseph Cemetery Lockbourne
 Resurrection Cemetery Lewis Center
 Holy Cross Cemetery  Pataskala
 Mt. Calvary Cemetery  Columbus

Now 
Enrolling! 

Learn more about the 
19 Primrose schools 
in Central Ohio.

PrimroseSchools.com/columbus

TO ADVERTISE HERE, 
CALL DEE PRINTING 
AT (614) 777-8700
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Holy MatriMony is 
one Man and  
one WoMan

CENTRAL LOCATION 
403 E. Broad St. 

614-221-6665

NORTHWEST LOCATION 
4661 Kenny Rd. 

614-451-5900
www.egan-ryan.com

ADAM PASTERNACK
Realtor
Parishioner
Call or text for 
Free Consultation
614-361-0276
adam.pasternack@exprealty.com

Buoni Remodeling LLC   From Start to Finish...

Jeff Buoni, Contractor     614-560-5482
www.buoniremodeling.com

Virtual Psychiatry Holistic Care
Dr. Justin Hendricks

Book a virtual appointment at:
MirrorHealthClinic.com

In Gratitude to
St. Patrick 

Catholic Church
 –The Pultz Family

HANDYMAN SERVICE
DEDICATED TO USING CAPABLE, 

QUALIFIED CRAFTSMEN

(614) 761-0240

Handyman  
OnCall® Est.1993

HEATING AND COOLING
RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Gas • Oil • Electric • Heat Pumps • Humidifiers
1296 Dublin Road • www.Favret.com • 614-488-5211

Dr. James B. Albright
Dr. Stephen E. Schnulo

Dr. Jonathan J. Lytle
Family Eye Care

89 E. Wilson Bridge Rd., Worthington
614-885-7464

THE PROFESSION ALL LLC
Established and Operating since 1993

A Complete Building Maintenance Company
All types of Flooring Restoration and Maintenance

Building Maintenance Plans and Consultations as well
CALL TO SCHEDULE YOUR FREE ESTIMATE AND QUOTE

614-496-4438 • theprofessionall4438@gmail.com

Plumbing – Heating – Cooling
614-299-7700

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1967

Scan the QR code 
below to

access our
WeShare

Online Giving. Lee Ann Clements
Marlene A. Clements

Mary Tonneman
Norman L. Clements

“Serving families for generations.”

Maeder Quint TiberiMaeder Quint Tiberi
FUNERAL HOMEFUNERAL HOME

1068 S. HIGH STREET
614-444-1185

MaederQuintTiberi.com

M.A.  SOUDERS Inc.

Professional Fertilization & Turf Management
614-875-3122

7910 Main St., Orient • masouders.com

914 W. BROAD ST., COLS.
614-224-2422 • 224-2901• 224-9706 (Fax)

Carry-Out Orders Available • M-Sat. 6-3  Sun. 7-2

EASTWAY SUPPLIES
Wholesale Plumbing & Heating

1561 Alum Creek Drive

614-252-3650Jack W. Stickle, II – Proprietor

(614) 851-0099

Eternal World Television Network

ewtn.com

MATER DEI ACADEMY
Private Education in a Catholic EnvironmentPrivate Education in a Catholic Environment

Using the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic ChurchUsing the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic Church
Since 1971 • Grades K-8Since 1971 • Grades K-8

614-231-1984    www.materdeiacademy.org

2000 Polaris Parkway
ColumbusClassical.org

614-245-5547

Classical curriculum, no screens
Partner with parents, not the state

Teaching knowledge.  Forming virtue.

Jim Atkinson, CFP, AIF, MPAS
Managing Director

www.cbuscapital.com
“Our business is helping yours.”

694 Moon Rd. | hvacnorthland.com | 614-268-3933
24/7 Emergency Service | 100% Satisfaction Guarantee

LET’S NAVIGATE
CANCER TOGETHER

Cindy Cathcart
https://thecancerteam.com/
info@thecancerteam.com

Teri Gilmore, Realtor, ABR 
Parishioner
GILMORE GROUP HOMES 
614-579-5149
TeriGilmoreRealtor@gmail.com 
www.GilmoreGroupHomes.com


